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RECREATION GROUND TRUST BOARD MEETING 

29th NOVEMBER 2012 

 

 

The following people have registered to make a Statement at this meeting concerning 
the use of the Recreation Ground and the report the subject of this meeting: 

 

• Keith McGarrigle 

• Jill McGarrigle 

• Worthy Gilson (Friends of the Recreation Ground) 

• Nigel Websper (Pulteney Estate Residents Association) 

• Robert Wilkins 

• David Dolman 

• Henry Brown (Federation of Bath Residents Associations) 

 

 

QUESTION AND ANSWER - PUBLIC 

 
 
 

01 Question 

from: 

Jon Harrop (Bath Lacrosse 
Club) 

 The Bath Lacrosse Tournament (the biggest short-format event of its kind in 
Europe) takes place on the Recreation Ground on the first Saturday in 
September. For numerous reasons, it is not possible to run this event at 
Lambridge. What proposals does the Trust have to preserve the Lacrosse 
Tournament? 

 Answer from: Chair of the Board 

 The agreement with the rugby Club is that they always notify the 
RFU/Premiership that they require any “away” fixture for the first Saturday in 
September. This is to accommodate the traditional date for the Lacrosse 
Tournament. This is assumed to be the position for 2013. 
We would be happy to work with Bath Lacrosse to accommodate their 
requirements to remain on the Recreation Ground. 
In order to establish the new Constitution, the Trustees will need to work closely 
with all users to meet its charitable objective. 

 
 


